
 

 

 
Pell Grant Overpayment Resolution 

 
The National Student Loan Data System (NSLDS) indicates that you have received one or 
more overpayments of Federal Pell Grant funds.  

Please use the NSLDS link provided above to review your entire Pell Grant history and to 
locate information about the school(s) involved.   

In order to receive Federal Financial Aid while attending Columbia Southern University this 
overpayment must be resolved.  

Please contact the school associated with this overpayment to discuss your options.   

 Acceptable resolutions include: proof the overpayment has been paid in full, proof of 
satisfactory repayment arrangements and/or proof the prior school is making restitution 
from its own funds.  

For privacy, Applicants may upload your documents here.  Current and returning Students 
may upload your documents here. 
 
Please feel free to contact the Office of Financial Aid at 800.977.8449 extension 6553 or 
financialaid@columbiasouthern.edu if you have any questions or need further assistance.  

 
 

https://nslds.ed.gov/nslds/nslds_SA/
https://mycsu.columbiasouthern.edu/prospect/my-account/fa/
https://mycsu.columbiasouthern.edu/student/my-account/fa/
mailto:financialaid@columbiasouthern.edu

